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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our performances of Moana are rapidly approaching and we can already see that it is going to be 
an amazing leaver’s production.  
 
Last Thursday we sent out paper copies of the costume slips and spoke to the class about what 
they needed to bring in. I have attached a copy of these with this letter. Some costumes have 
already started to appear – thank you. Please could you send in the costume/costumes as soon 
as possible and definitely by Monday 24th June. If you are having an issue sourcing items, or 
need help, please let us know.  Please could costumes come in on a hanger with your 
child/children’s name on. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has provided costume additions and props etc so far – these are 
greatly appreciated.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and as always any questions just ask, 
 
Mrs Knight and Mrs Sarah Davis-Berry 
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With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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